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Dear parents/ carers, 

We have made it to the end of the school year. 

I would like to say a big thank you from myself – and all the staff – for your support 
over this school year.  We all know that St John Fisher is a special place – and by 
working together we maintain that. 

Staff goodbyes: 

This time of year is always tinged with sadness as we do have to say goodbye to some 
members of staff. 

To Mrs Badham – who has taught in EYFS since October.  Thank you to your hard work 
with our youngest children and giving them the most wonderful first year in school.  
Good luck on the next step of your life’s journey – whatever that may be! 

To Miss Smith – who has taught in Year 1 and across school since November.  Thank 
you for your work with all the children you have worked with over the year.  Good luck 
in your new school in September.  I hope you are very happy there. 

To Leroy Aitcheson – Leroy has supported children at St John Fisher for many years.  
We may see him in the school in the future (I hope so) but we can’t in the same way as 
we have in recent years.  Thank you for the support you have given so freely to so 
many over the years. 

School dinners: 

We expect there to be an increase on the price of school dinner in September to £3.40 
daily.  This is due to an increase in the cost of the service to the school.  ParentPay will 
be updated accordingly in time for September. 

If you receive any benefits at all it is worth applying to see if you are entitled to Free 
School Meals. 

Details/ Applications are here. 

If you still have dinner money owing for this school year, please make sure this is 
cleared over the summer holidays.  If this is not possible – please arrange to come to 
see me in the new school year to discuss this. 

Uniform: 

A reminder that when we come back in September children are still able to wear their 
summer uniform – although if you would prefer they are also able to wear full winter 
uniform.  Details of our uniform expectations are here on the school website.   

https://www.stjohnfisherderby.srscmat.co.uk/
https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/free-school-meals/
https://www.stjohnfisherderby.srscmat.co.uk/parents/school-uniform/
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Wearing unform helps to embed the idea of belonging to the school family.  Please do 
support your child by making sure they are in the expected uniform. 

PE kits also need to be in school daily. 

Back to school: 

We return back to school for children on Monday 8th September. 

 

I hope you are all able to have a restful and enjoyable summer holidays.  I hope the sun 
shines on you wherever ever you may be. 

I will keep all the St John Fisher families in my prayers over the summer. 

God bless 

Graham Lobb 

Headteacher 
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